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February 16, 2021 

Dear Sixth Grade Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

It is my pleasure to present our 2021 Sixth Grade Orientation Presentation.  During this presentation, 

you will hear about all the amazing things that Tohickon has to offer.  To access this evening’s 

prerecorded presentation, please click here:  https://www.wevideo.com/view/2051502146 

If you should have any questions during or following tonight’s presentation, we ask that you submit your 

question or questions here:   SUBMIT QUESTIONS HERE 

We will be having an optional LIVE Virtual Open House for Sixth Grade Parents from 6:30 PM until 7:30 

PM on Thursday, February 25.  This will be a conversational meeting with the Tohickon Administration 

and Guidance Department, where we will answer the questions from the survey link above and you will 

be able to ask questions that might have come up during the presentation on the 16th and/or any 

general questions about what to expect as their child moves on to Tohickon Middle School.  All sixth-

grade parents/guardians will be sent a Teams link at 6:15 PM that evening. 

I always look forward to our sixth grade orientation as it gives us a chance to share all the wonderful 

things Tohickon has to offer your child!  I am hopeful that the information shared this evening will 

provide you with everything you need to know about our school.   

Sincerely, 

Kevin Marton, Tohickon Principal 
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